From: HDC

To: Gale, Mia
Subject: FW: Center of the City Task Force Input Invitation
Date: Friday, October 04, 2019 2:49:16 PM

Mia, please include this as correspondence in the HDC packet. Thanks!

From: Ann Dilcher <ann.dilcher@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2019 9:18 AM

To: HDC <HDC@a2gov.org>; Tyler, Norm (DGT) <ntyler@emich.edu>; Seyfarth, Heather
<HSeyfarth@a2gov.org>

Subject: Center of the City Task Force Input Invitation

Norm Tyler and | are on the Center of the City Task Force's Neighbor Engagement subgroup. The
two of us would like to invite the HDC members to a joint meeting with the Kempf House Board to
discuss activities of the Task Force and receive your valuable feedback. A proposed agenda could be
as follows:

We would share a perspective on what’s currently happening on the Library Block, as well as its
history.

We would hope to gain opinions on an appropriate urban space for a downtown Commons.

We would encourage the group to stay updated on activities of the Center of the City Task Force.

We will meet at the Kempf House (312 S Division St) from 6 - 7 pm on October 14th.

If you are unable to attend but are interested in providing input, there will be an open community
meeting at another date in late October or early November.

Thanks.
Ann
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